
Subject: Server Maintenance
Posted by admin on Sat, 19 Jun 2004 15:30:53 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Server maintenance is scheduled for Saturday June 19th.  We hope there will be no disruption
that prevents viewing posts here, and only a brief period when new posts cannot be made.  We
don't anticipate any other inconvenience.At this time, the system is fully functional.  You can make
replies and new posts during Saturday.  On Sunday June 20th, there will be a brief period when
new posts will not be allowed.  We will place a message here to alert you of the beginning of this
period, and then again, when it is over.Sorry for the inconvenience and thanks for your patience.
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